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20th March 2020 
 
Dear Children 
 
Everyone is working very hard to stop people from getting ill with the Coronavirus, to look after people 
who do become ill and to work out a way of making this tricky virus less of a problem. Everyone is our 
country and across the world is working as a team. 
 
The teachers and I have an important job to do as part of this team. The government has asked us to look 
after children whose parents are doctors and nurses and firefighters, and those who keep the electricity 
working and make and deliver food. 
 
Your job is very important too. you need to carry on with your leaning at home. The teachers will put work 
on your class pages on the website and they will look to see what you are doing. If you have things that you 
are proud of, you can photograph them and email them to the special class email addresses that have been 
set up. Your teachers might email you back sometimes. When you come back to school, I will have a 
meeting with you so that you can show me what you have done in your book. 
 
Every week, I will write to you using the newsletter; please look out for it on Thursdays. 
 
I am really looking forward to seeing you all again. 
 
Very best wishes to you, 

 
 
 
Mrs Paterson 
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